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June 17, 2016

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING

Steven V. King
Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

RE:	Docket UE-160790—DO NOT REDOCKET
Advice No. 16-03—Schedule 191—System Benefits Charge Adjustment 

On June 1, 2016, Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, submitted an advice filing to revise Schedule 191, System Benefits Charge Adjustment.  In that filing, the Company had requested an effective date of August 1, 2016.  After discussion with Commission staff, the Company respectfully requests to revise the effective date to August 5, 2016, for the following tariff revision.

Fifth Revision of Sheet No. 191.1	 Schedule 191 		System Benefits Charge Adjustment

Please direct questions to Ariel Son, Regulatory Projects Manager, at (503) 813-5410.

Sincerely,

[bookmark: _GoBack]

R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation
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